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To: Residents and Staff 
From: Nadia N. Geigler, CEO 
Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 
Re: COVID-19 Prevention and Protection 
 

COVID Count 
 

ACTIVE cases  RECOVERED cases 

Residents Staff  Residents Staff 

0 2  25 42+7 

                 ”+7” refers to a non-staff provider 
 
This morning we learned of an employee who tested positive.  This person has been home for a 
while now after developing symptoms so there has been no risk of exposure or spread here in our 
Admiral community.  Additionally, the person is free of symptoms and will complete their 
quarantine period tomorrow, moving to recovered at that time. 
 
Underselling the Vaccine 
The below is an excerpt from an article written by David Leonhardt which appeared in The New 
York Times on January 18, 2021.  If you are not sure about the benefits of the vaccine or how safe it 
will be, please read on and let me, Mark, Angela or Dr. Mizuno know if you have questions we can 
help answer. 
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The article ends by offering these talking points for us to consider: 
 

 
 
cc: Megan Callahan, HealthPro Dr. Eric Mizuno, Medical Director 
 Tricia Mullin, SASI Pamela Winkler, Rainbow Hospice 

• We should immediately be more aggressive about mask-wearing and social distancing because 
of the new virus variants. We should vaccinate people as rapidly as possible — which will 
require approving other Covid vaccines when the data justifies it. 

• People who have received both of their vaccine shots, and have waited until they take effect, 
will be able to do things that unvaccinated people cannot — like having meals together and 
hugging their grandchildren. But until the pandemic is defeated, all Americans should wear 
masks in public, help unvaccinated people stay safe and contribute to a shared national project 
of saving every possible life. 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Fnl.nytimes.com%2Ff%2Fnewsletter%2FpxEGSALJfCw63bS9v6X0nw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRh5_cZP0TtaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubnl0aW1lcy5jb20vMjAyMC8xMi8wOC9icmllZmluZy92YWNjaW5lLWRvbi1nYWJsZS15b3VyLXR1ZXNkYXktYnJpZWZpbmcuaHRtbD9jYW1wYWlnbl9pZD05JmVtYz1lZGl0X25uXzIwMjEwMTE4Jmluc3RhbmNlX2lkPTI2MTI1Jm5sPXRoZS1tb3JuaW5nJnJlZ2lfaWQ9MTA1MTQ0NjM4JnNlZ21lbnRfaWQ9NDk1ODQmdGU9MSZ1c2VyX2lkPTdkNGQ5MmQzNjdlN2Y5Nzc5MjdjNDNmMGY1NjM5ZTkxVwNueXRCCl_9GXIFYMEKXL1SF2pveWNld2R1Z2FuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=04%7C01%7C%7Ca0e6170c5cbc4a882a1d08d8bba4eb3c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637465664279028438%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=naVtkvuN3V5qTyv6uxjiYOR2q0%2FoDrBw7Lf42kt2RiA%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Fnl.nytimes.com%2Ff%2Fnewsletter%2F-1QoGewPhUsk6wJSqaCDSQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRh5_cZP0TVaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubnl0aW1lcy5jb20vMjAyMS8wMS8xNS9oZWFsdGgvY292aWQtY2RjLXZhcmlhbnQuaHRtbD9jYW1wYWlnbl9pZD05JmVtYz1lZGl0X25uXzIwMjEwMTE4Jmluc3RhbmNlX2lkPTI2MTI1Jm5sPXRoZS1tb3JuaW5nJnJlZ2lfaWQ9MTA1MTQ0NjM4JnNlZ21lbnRfaWQ9NDk1ODQmdGU9MSZ1c2VyX2lkPTdkNGQ5MmQzNjdlN2Y5Nzc5MjdjNDNmMGY1NjM5ZTkxVwNueXRCCl_9GXIFYMEKXL1SF2pveWNld2R1Z2FuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=04%7C01%7C%7Ca0e6170c5cbc4a882a1d08d8bba4eb3c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637465664279028438%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=zNUvVcIGUrSaMHJ%2FlPf2aCzrd2o%2BIT1Dh3xWCoFbwnw%3D&reserved=0

